
   

 

 

August 8, 2017 
 

Japan Display Statement on Today’s Media Reports 
 

TOKYO, Japan, August 8, 2017 – Japan Display Inc. (JDI) today responded to this morning's media 

reports regarding the company's structural reform plan, funding and extraordinary losses, etc. The 

reports are not based on any statement made by JDI.  

 

JDI recognizes the necessity of comprehensive restructuring in business structure and cost structure in 

line with the changing market, and plans get approval of the details of the structural reforms at the 

Board of Directors Meeting scheduled tomorrow, August 9, 2017.  

 

If approved, going forward, business structure improvement expenses such as extraordinary losses will 

be allocated, of which detail will be announced in line with the execution of the structural reforms.  
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